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Golden Book  
 

Class 1  
Layla & Liam 

Class 2 
Aadvik & David 

Class 3 
Mohammad & Toby 

Class 4 
Amrit & Jensen 

Class 5 
Harvey & Evie 

Class 6 
Willow & Zofia 

Nursery 
Oliver & Antonia 

 

Readers  

of the Week 
 

Class 1 
Freya 

Class 2 
Hadia 

Class 3 
Noah 

Class 4 
Nancy 

Class 5 
Laura 

Class 6 
Hamdulah 

 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 23rd May 2025 

There has been lots of activity on the building site this week, as Portakabin 
and Paveaways work towards installing the temporary classrooms. The work 
will continue during half term and we look forward to seeing what has 
happened when we return to school and nursery.  
 

On Monday we held another ‘Library Takeover’ at Donnington Library with 
Donnington Wood CE Junior School. Thank you to everyone who attended. There will 
be another takeover on the 9th June.  
 

During half term we are changing the computer system in the office. This means that 
the Scholarpack will no longer be available to parents from today.  

Next week’s word….  

shade 

Attendance 
Whole School - 91.85% 
Class 1 - 87.50% 
Class 2 - 91.71% 
Class 3 - 89.61% 
Class 4 - 93.79% 
Class 5 - 97.35% 
Class 6 - 90.37% 
 

Lates = 23 

Lost Learning =   

1 hour 52 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 4  

Breakfast Club 7:45 - 8:40    
£2 per day 
Please come to the main entrance door for Breakfast Club.  

    Times Of The Day 
 School  
 8:40 doors open (close at 8:45) 
 3:10 end of the day 

 Nursery 
 8:40 morning doors open (close 8:50) 
 11:30 doors open (session ends 11:40) 
 

 12:30 afternoon doors open (close 12:40) 
 3:20 - doors open (session ends 3:30) 
 

If your child is late then please bring them 
to the office and a member of staff will 

take them to class.  

HELP! 
Do you have any uniform, nursery 

sized clothing or underwear that your 
child no longer needs? We are running 

short of spares (particularly 

underwear) in school and nursery.  
If your child has come home in spare 
clothes from school or nursery please 

can you return them. Thank you. 

Friday 23rd May 

(today) 
last day of school & nursery 

Monday 2nd June  
back to school and nursery 

Last term children in school took 
part in a competition as part of 
learning more about being an 
engineer. 18 children received 

certificates of merit or distinction for 
their entry. This was a brilliant 

achievement. Well done to a further 
9 children who not only received a 

certificate of distinction but were also 
shortlisted in the competition...Layla, 

Leo, Scarlet D, Archie-Jay, Abdul, 
Ava-Rose, Lexi, Chloe and June.  

Please can we remind all 
parents that we are a ‘nut 
free’ school and nursery. 
Please do not include any 

nuts, nut products 
(including peanut butter) in 
packed lunches. Thank you. 


